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POLK CITY GOVERNMENT OFFICES AND THE LIBRARY WILL BE CLOSED IN 
OBSERVANCE OF MEMORIAL DAY ON MONDAY, MAY 25, 2020 AND WILL REOPEN ON 

TUESDAY, MAY 26, 2020. 
 

Recap of April 30, 2020 City Commission Meeting 
 

1. ORDINANCE 2020-04 – Creating Chapter 7 in the City Code, to provide for Civil Emergencies.  First 
Reading.  Approved 

 

2. Mayor Joe LaCascia was reappointed for another one-year term.  Vice Mayor Don Kimsey was 
reappointed as Vice Mayor for another one-year term.  Approved 

 

3. Congratulations to re-elected Commissioners Randy Carroll and Wayne Harper and to newly elected 
Commissioner Micheal T. Blethen. 

 

4. Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, the May 18, 2020 City Commission Meeting will take place 
via ZOOM Teleconference.  The public may observe the meetings and have the opportunity to give 
comments through online procedures established by the City.  Meeting details will be available one 
week prior to the meeting via the City’s website or you may contact Sheandolen Dunn at 
sheandolen.dunn@mypolkcity.org or 863-984-1375 x 238. 

 

Utility Billing 
 

Polk City will begin water account cut-offs on Tuesday, July 7, 2020.  Therefore, we ask that prior to this date, 
your account be brought to a current status (if it is not already) to avoid water service disconnection.  
Remember, your bill can be paid online, the drop box outside City Hall, or by regular mail.  If you have any 
questions concerning your Utility bill, please call Customer Service at 863-874-4808. 
 

Feeding Our Neighborhoods 
 

In collaboration with Feeding Tampa Bay and The City of Polk City, Central Florida Health Care is providing a 
week’s worth of food to local families in the Polk County community.  Available on a first come, first serve 
basis, while supplies last. 
 

Location:  Donald Bronson Community Center, 124 Bronson Trail, Polk City, FL 33868 
Date/Time:  Monthly, every 2nd & 4th Saturday, 10:00 a.m. (Saturday, May 9, 2020) 
 

Polk City Staff would like to wish each of you  
a happy and safe 
 

*If you have community activities or news that would be of 
interest to the Polk City service area, please contact 
Sheandolen Dunn – sheandolen.dunn@mypolkcity.org – 
863-984-1375 x 238. 
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